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Meetings are now on the first  
             SUNDAY at Noon.  

AT JAKE’S GRUB & GROG  

  BUT THIS TIME IT IS AT 2PM FOR THANKSGIVING 

 
THANKSGIVING DINNER WILL BE AT JAKES GRUB AND GROG ON 11/10 AT 2PM WITH A MEETING 

AFTER DINNER. 

AFTER HOLIDAYS PARTY 1/5/25 2PM AT JAKES GRUB AND GROG. SIGN UP SHEET WILL BE SENT 

AROUND AT NOVEMBERS DINNER/MEETING. 

NO DECEMBER MEETING. 

 

                                        THE PREZ SEZ November 2024 

It is hard to believe but we are approaching November, Christmas and a New Year.  

Sorry I missed our last meeting, thank you Lew for running the meeting.  

Our next meeting will go back to winter schedule on Sunday afternoon. The meeting 

will be held at Jakes Place on November 10th at  2.00 PM. Noon is time to be there if 

you are going to eat. Also this month is Turkey dinner for the club at Jakes Place. 

    

THANKSGIVING DINNER WILL BE AT JAKES GRUB AND GROG ON 11/10 AT 2PM WITH A MEETING 

AFTER DINNER. 

AFTER HOLIDAYS PARTY 1/5/25 2PM AT JAKES GRUB AND GROG. SIGN UP SHEET WILL BE SENT 

AROUND AT NOVEMBERS DINNER/MEETING. 

NO DECEMBER MEETING. 

 

That is all I have for this month, hope to see everyone at the next meeting.      Phil    
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                                                                CNYCC MEETING NOTES           10/3/2024 

ATTENDANCE: BRUCE, DAVE R, MARGE, TIM, MARTY, LEW H, CORINA, LEE, BILLIE,  MIKE W & LEE, JON & MARIANNE B, KEVIN & GLORIA F, COLLEEN, 

ROBIN & BILL A, PETE O. 

 

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER AT 6:26 PM BY LEW 

SECRETARY NOTES - MOTION TO ACCEPT AS PRINTED IN NEWS LETTER- LEE   2
ND

 ROBIN 

                                                                                                                              MOTION CARRIED               

TREASURERS REPORT GIVEN BY KEVIN F. 

                                                

50/50  $29       WINNER: PETE O 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

NO OLD BUSINESS TO REPORT ON. 

 

NEW BUSINESS      

             

THANKSGIVING DINNER WILL BE AT JAKES GRUB AND GROG ON 11/10 AT 2PM WITH A MEETING AFTER DINNER. 

AFTER HOLIDAYS PARTY 1/5/25 2PM AT JAKES GRUB AND GROG. 

A  SIGN UP SHEET WILL BE SENT AROUND AT NOVEMBERS DINNER/MEETING. 

NO DECEMBER MEETING. 

CAMPING RESERVATION IS OPEN NOW FOR THE 2025 SYRACUSE NATIONALS.  

RECALL 2025  

  

RECALL DATE 6/13-6/15 

OUR HOST HOTEL- HAMPTON INN IS KEEPING OUR ROOM RATE AT $139 PER NIGHT. 

MOTION MADE BY LEW TO HOLD THE RECALL BANQUET AT JAKES GRUB AND GROG. 

                                                   MOTION 2
ND

 ROBIN                                         MOTION CARRIED 

 

MEETING ADJOURNED 6:35 PM BY LEW.      

                                                            MEETINGS HAVE MOVED!! 

 

     NOW AT JAKE’S Grub & Grog at 916 
Riverside ,Brewerton. (The old “Castaways”) 
      



                  2022  CNYCC  OFFICERS 
 

 

President 

Phil Domser 

315-732-1262 

E-mail - pdomser1@yahoo.com  

 

 

Vice President 

LOU HALSTEAD 

(315)529-1041 

 

 

Secretary 

 

CORINA  EDWARDS 

 

 

 

 

 

Treasurer 

 Kevin Fear 

 315-492-9553 

 E-mail  -  monza64@aol.com 

 

 

Membership 

Laura  Hayes  

(315) 278-5677 

imrptr@aol.com 

 

 

 

 

Editor Tim Colson 

315-689-3366 

E-mail  N2VZD@aol.com   

 

 

 

Web Master 

Jim Smith  

pjsmith264@windstream.net 
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                                     Kitchen Corner 

                   By Rita, KC2GFT 

    
           Caramel Apple Pork Chops 

2 tsp oil 

4 boneless pork chops 

2 Tbl brown sugar 

1/8 tsp cinnamon 

1/8 tsp nutmeg 

salt & pepper to taste 

2 Tbl butter 

2 granny smith apples, cored, peeled & sliced 

garnish; 3 Tbl chopped pecans 

Heat oil in skillet over med high heat. Cook chops 

for 5 to 6 mins on each side until browned and fully 

cooked. Remove to platter and keep warm. Combine 

brown sugar, cinnamon, nutmeg, salt & pepper. Add 

butter to skillet; stir in apples and brown sugar mixture. 

Cover & cook for 3 to 4 mins until apples are tender. 

Remove apples to serving platter. Continue cooking 

mixture uncovered until sauce thickens slightly. Spoon 

over apples and chops. Garnish with pecans. 

Honey Glazed Carrots 

1 lb carrots, peeled & cut into 1 inch pieces – 

or 1 lb baby carrots 

2 Tbl butter, melted 

2 Tbl honey 

salt & pepper to taste 

Spray a slow cooker with veg spray. Add carrots 

Drizzle with butter and honey. Season with salt & pepper. 

Cover and cook on high for 2 ½ to 3 hours until tender and 

glazed. 

Cranberry Cheesecake Fluff Salad 

2 c fresh cranberries 

1 c sugar 

2/3 c pecans, chopped 

1 c crushed pineapple, drained well 

8 oz cream cheese 

2 c heavy cream 

2 c mini marshmallows 

Put cranberries in food processor and chop. Add 

½ c of sugar and mix well. Cover and leave in fridge 

for 1 hour or overnight. Remove from fridge, add pineapple 

and pecans and stir. Combine cream cheese with ½ c sugar 

and beat until creamy. Add heavy cream and mix until well 

combined and firm. Fold in cranberries and mix well. Gently 

mix mini marshmallows in. Cover and put in fridge 3 to 4 

hours 

AGAIN this year , thanks to webmaster Jim, we have an  entry on 

the member menu at the club website  to upload Recall 2024 

photos , if anyone has any they would like to share. 

            https://www.cnycorvair.com/CNYCorvair.php 

NOTE:   Rita was also a licensed amateur  radio operator and 

was very proud of her achievement getting the General Class  

ticket (next to top level!).  
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                                                                              TIM’S TECH TIME AND RAMBLIN’S                                  . 

        Well here I am again with no ideas on what interesting things to write about that would make decent reading.  This 

newsletter takes a LOT of effort  for me every month and as you know , I have been trying to keep it alive a long time. 

       I am trying to get used to my newly professionally updated laptop .First issue is compatibility of the program I use to do 

the newsletter. I most times use 2 or more computer systems when working on it moving between locations. Just another 

learning curve I do not need. I recently started the tedious task of loading all needed files and programs on 2 new to me , mini 

computers. Complicated task for sure , but when I get done I will gain a lot of space in my “setup”. One computer system is for 

my ham radio things , 2 others for personal stuff such as doing this newsletter and working on the thousands of pictures I take.  

Using large external hard drives for files lets me move things around by just switching USB plugs . When I move around my 

important stuff is in my pocket on a good size thumb drive , so I can work on things anywhere I go. I keep a Laptop handy 

also.  

       My Corvair life sadly has slowed way down. Finding time to work on the projects in the shop is tough now. It is hard to do 

things a few minutes or hours once in a while. Getting under a dash is tough for me also , and it is custom wiring and hook ups 

I have to do myself.  Then I am stuck with 2 nice motor projects I want to finish myself and hear them run. One is FC 

Automatic another 110HP automatic. I still have other “cores” from  the  Corvair items I purchased fron Ron before he passed 

away and another estate over in East Syracuse. Quite a lot for a small guy like me to undertake! So basically EVERYTHING 

here is for sale before some one else sends it all to scrap after I am gone. Same for my Ham stuff. Thousands of dollars of 

components that not many people would know how to use these days going to waste , including extensive collection of books 

for cars , ham radio , and other subjects of interest. I got caught holding all this stuff as technology changed and put most (BUT 

NOT ALL) online. I have CORSA literature going back to day one when it was just a few pages. I just hope it does not go to 

waste. I spent a lot of money on it over the years , along with Vintage Chevrolet of America club magazines. List goes on 

forever. 

      When I see some of the things going on on facebook I wonder how some survive in both Corvair and Ham radio hobbies. 

Everybody has their own ways , and some even survive.. 

      Remember , Meetings at Jakes change days and times for the Fall and Winter season.   I wish we could have a few 

“programs” showing some of the wonderful Corvair DVD and VHS programs from my collection , but we need time and a 

setup.  Also years ago we were able to have a tech session , but no longer. It is interesting seeing what other clubs can do. 

Makes me want to move somewhere like that sometimes.  

. 

     I look forward to a comfortable winter after I get my shoulder replaced and get better control of other medical issues.. Not 

going to be easy for a while , and I hope I can keep this newsletter going. So far no offers to take it over. So that means you are 

stuck with what I provide... 

 

                                        That’s it for now, thanks if you read this ,  From Tim in Memphis (NY).        http://cnycorvair.com/

Little_Corvair_Shop.php    

             TIM’S TECH TIME AND RAMBLIN’S  

  http://www.cnycorvair.com/Little_Corvair_Shop.php 
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October News You Can Use 
from your CORSA Board of Directors 

We hope everyone is enjoying the fall weather and getting those cars on the road! There are many car shows throughout the 
country that need our Corvairs to be on display.  Where there is a Corvair, there is a crowd of people circled around sharing 
their stories and asking questions! Corvair chapter events are still underway in many areas of the country, and we encourage 
you to attend one soon.  
 

CORSA Needs YOU! When you are at those car shows or club meetings, we need you to talk about CORSA! Make it 
personal and share your story of why you are a member and the benefits. Help us bring in new members!  Need help with 

what to what to say?  Download brochures with all the information. Chapter Publicity Materials 
(corvair.org) 

Need more to get someone to join? New members who have never joined CORSA before can receive a copy of (the must 
have book) Corvair Basics for free with the paper membership level.  
 
Show your CORSA support with a window decal on all your Corvairs- new, never members before, get one free in their 

welcome packet. You can also buy one here: Sales Through CORSA Warehouses 
(corvair.org) 

 
Speaking of shows- we hope you enjoy this Convention issue of the Communique. Read through it to see all the results and 
convention perspectives.  It was a great event, and Dayton was a wonderful host city. Thank you to the three clubs for 
working together for our enjoyment.  
 
Next up: California, here we come for 2025! Come with your car or yourself to Santa Maria, CA, May 20-23, 2025.  It is a 
wonderful area for vacations and the host chapters have events and tours to make it a great vacation. CORSA is excited to 
have a western division convention. Look for information about the convention and hotel reservations in the November issue 

of the Communique. To start your planning, read about all the great places to go and see! Visitor Guide | 
Santa Maria Valley and Central Coast California Tourism - 
California Central Coast (centralcoast-tourism.com) 

 
The 2026 Convention will go east to Gettysburg, PA. We are looking for Central Division chapters interested in hosting for 

https://7wzattcab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bibHjpOnl8unpxzIpLvrioPJzQQt84et_ADci0_RMr8kK4ymatQqQRCaHirpBx0WmZH4XeN5cOGmkgEfmJgS20Aqk9uk6baIu_fx3wS-OF1bGDOMaxeEIlexaHDfikQ_t2T3WMdvESW42vxm6BQhT-IzIM9Y2maS2ayPH9ufcDKBMdbYMOYn4zSltfb_7awIJ5xad-a-Y999oEUmF5Ux5A93LC
https://7wzattcab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bibHjpOnl8unpxzIpLvrioPJzQQt84et_ADci0_RMr8kK4ymatQqQRCaHirpBx0WmZH4XeN5cOGmkgEfmJgS20Aqk9uk6baIu_fx3wS-OF1bGDOMaxeEIlexaHDfikQ_t2T3WMdvESW42vxm6BQhT-IzIM9Y2maS2ayPH9ufcDKBMdbYMOYn4zSltfb_7awIJ5xad-a-Y999oEUmF5Ux5A93LC
https://7wzattcab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bibHjpOnl8unpxzIpLvrioPJzQQt84et_ADci0_RMr8kK4ymatQqQYuGibHM1uUIXVV8B7sl_zaxIgSkwrQwiBDUzHI_5Z0p_Gn4BVaBqpwbRxNDeuuZdgAX8lSx7Z6o9_FSVkiZJBwie4_Dt0vyipK9W5-_UQ5V8mT-ydflMZRTCZT2AvhFXz2VVsQJzpXJjIuJygCaAQMdzMEnUqWcUw==&c
https://7wzattcab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bibHjpOnl8unpxzIpLvrioPJzQQt84et_ADci0_RMr8kK4ymatQqQYuGibHM1uUIXVV8B7sl_zaxIgSkwrQwiBDUzHI_5Z0p_Gn4BVaBqpwbRxNDeuuZdgAX8lSx7Z6o9_FSVkiZJBwie4_Dt0vyipK9W5-_UQ5V8mT-ydflMZRTCZT2AvhFXz2VVsQJzpXJjIuJygCaAQMdzMEnUqWcUw==&c
https://7wzattcab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bibHjpOnl8unpxzIpLvrioPJzQQt84et_ADci0_RMr8kK4ymatQqQRCaHirpBx0WjX1ya6TWvLz11gvzJaSLgDzYHbo3c0LM86Zbql-IyeyLFceFAIaE3mC59s2hXyAk02-gnR3IVS3dr8SNTsdRhC8P_ibF5mHox_2mLZ09h02CigjZGpa3Ig==&c=BEtTu16TvSpE4PAoin810CgOTgTfiJC
https://7wzattcab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bibHjpOnl8unpxzIpLvrioPJzQQt84et_ADci0_RMr8kK4ymatQqQRCaHirpBx0WjX1ya6TWvLz11gvzJaSLgDzYHbo3c0LM86Zbql-IyeyLFceFAIaE3mC59s2hXyAk02-gnR3IVS3dr8SNTsdRhC8P_ibF5mHox_2mLZ09h02CigjZGpa3Ig==&c=BEtTu16TvSpE4PAoin810CgOTgTfiJC
https://7wzattcab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bibHjpOnl8unpxzIpLvrioPJzQQt84et_ADci0_RMr8kK4ymatQqQRCaHirpBx0WwEDQhdC-jbw8dSGwhIakc_69rM7AgLMIPflPM4xSliGj5TJJD8mSLorM6-WKSTSTC2ohTOPnMsWgAAdP2zrS0-R27fjjU9MF&c=BEtTu16TvSpE4PAoin810CgOTgTfiJC0wlcfclQ-4ew_aZdPatsdkg=
https://7wzattcab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bibHjpOnl8unpxzIpLvrioPJzQQt84et_ADci0_RMr8kK4ymatQqQRCaHirpBx0WwEDQhdC-jbw8dSGwhIakc_69rM7AgLMIPflPM4xSliGj5TJJD8mSLorM6-WKSTSTC2ohTOPnMsWgAAdP2zrS0-R27fjjU9MF&c=BEtTu16TvSpE4PAoin810CgOTgTfiJC0wlcfclQ-4ew_aZdPatsdkg=
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PICTURES  

GREAT PROJECT CAR. The Hands wheels are now gone. Call me for appointment to look it over . The motor alone is worth 

more than asking price.   Looking for a REAL Cash offer .     (315) 415-4243  for more. It is packed full of everything needed 

except paint to finish it. It is a good driving car as it sits , but looks horrible. Just paint issues , no rust Texas car with Factory A/C 



        1966 MONZA Canadian built 4 spd 110hp 

         Owned by Dave Robinson for many years 



CENTRAL NY CORVAIR CLUB  INC 
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JAMESVILLE, NY   13078 
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